
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club Minutes 
 

General Membership Meeting,  April 2, 2014 
 
Meeting was called to order in the Florida Room at 2:00 PM by President Rick Sochon, N1OV. 
Rick then led us in the pledge of allegiance.  The Invocation was then given by Rick also. 
 
Attendance – 31 members 
 
Treasurer’s Report -  $3,239.15 in the bank.   
 
Secretary’s Report – 
The minutes from the last meeting and Board Meeting are posted on the club website.   
This is the last day to order club shirts until the Fall. 
 
Presidents Remarks – 
Rick asked if we had any new visitors or first time attendees.   
Wayne Conklin, W8QG, from the Kings Point club reminded us of the Ruskin Weather Station trip on April 10th 
( Thursday ).  If you want to attend to call Dotty Love at 634-2749.   Also the Kings Point meeting will be moved 
to April 14th at 5 PM and they will have pizza at the meeting.  (Call Dotty Love again if attending so they can 
get the right amount of food.) 
 
Rick thanked the volunteers who helped with the Fun Fest. 
 
General Discussion – 
 
Bob Goldberg, WA4M, talked about no need for another UHF – VHF antenna.   
The club is having a problem with the Icom amp not working as it should. 
The selling of equipment – The club  sells its equipment for only 75% of the price found on ebay. 
 
Rick Sochon mentioned the Mass Casualty Drill April 17th which will be the Plane crash at TIA.  The club will 
hold its training in the Radio Room and deploy assignments. 
  
Annette Friolet said we have 56 people signed up for our picnic April 3, 2014 at the horseshoe pit at noon. 
 
Program by Rick Sochon, N1OV  -   Living In Space  
 
 

New meeting location next month 
The first Tuesday at 2 PM in Room 5 of Community Hall. 

 
Adjournment - at 4 PM 
Dennis Russell, K9VFU, Secretary 
 


